
Thursday 7th November 2024

Year 6 Educational Visit to Polish War Memorial, Northolt on Monday 11th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are excited to share that the Year 6 team have organised an educational visit to the Polish War Memorial as part of
our Remembrance Day celebrations. The visit to the Polish War Memorial will allow students to reflect on the historical
impact of World War II and the contributions of Polish forces. This will be a valuable opportunity for students to engage
with local heritage and honor the bravery of those who served.

The students will be guided through a short, respectful ceremony at the Memorial, allowing them time for quiet reflection
and discussion. We aim to foster an understanding of the importance of Remembrance Day and how it connects to
broader themes of conflict, resolution, and peace. These are concepts that will be covered in more depth during Year 6’s
History unit on ‘Conflict and Resolution’ in HT3/4.

You will find all the details of the educational visit below. Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

The Year 6 Team

Educational Visit Details

Date Monday 11th November 2024
Destination Polish War Memorial, Northolt

Departure time 9:00 am
Return time 12:00 pm

Method of transport Walking/Bus
Clothing School Uniform
Lunch Will be at school as usual

Parent helpers We do not require any parent volunteers for this trip


